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End of term message from                       

the Governors  

As we come to the end of the Autumn 

term, on behalf of the governing board, I 

would like to say thank you to all parents 

for your continued support for your       

children’s school. The governors really do appreciate 

your loyalty to the school, its staff and the whole 

school community. 

This term has been a busy one in school as usual and 

it has been wonderful to see the many different events 

and celebrations that have taken place. Chaddesley 

pupils have once again showed what excellent                

ambassadors they are, in activities both inside and 

outside of school; we are really proud of them. 

Chaddesley Corbett 

Primary School 

Choir have had 

three successful                   

performances over 

the festive season 

bringing great joy to 

many. They have 

performed at Gables 

Rest Home, at the 

school Christmas fair and at Rowberry's                

restaurant. They have put on some confident 

performances, receiving many compliments and 

we are extremely proud of them.  

School Theatre visit                                                                         

Everyone had a great time at the 

pantomime on Monday 11th  Decem-

ber. Thank you to the staff for all 

your hard work in in the organisation 

of this visit and making it run so 

smoothly and last but not least, a 

huge well done to all of the children, 

who behaved wonderfully!  

Whole School Attendance for the          

Autumn Term:  

This means we haven’t quite met our 

target of 97%.  Lets hope we can exceed 

our target in the Spring Term! 

 We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to the PTFA 
for giving up their time in organising the wonderful                              

Christmas Fair. Thank you to all of our parents/cares                  
who made donations and especially to everyone                       

who came along on the day! 

The raffle has been a huge success and we’d like to 

thank all of those who donated prizes,                                  

your generosity is greatly appreciated.  

We will let you know at the beginning of next year how 

much we have raised - watch this space! 

We hope you all have a           

wonderful Christmas and   

Happy New Year.  

Stay safe and well and we 

look forward to seeing every-

one back in school when we 

return on Tuesday 9th             

December 2023 

Mr Stockford, whose       

children used to attend 

Chaddesley Corbett        

Primary school, very kindly 

provided us with a                

Christmas Tree again this 

year which stands proudly 

in the school hall. We would 

like to thank him for his very 

kind generosity, it’s very 

much appreciated! 

As we approach the end of 2023, 

looking after our physical and mental 

health remains incredibly important. 

The information, tips and links you 

will find within the newsletter are to 

support the whole family (adults and 

children) to improve their overall  

wellbeing through opportunities that 

are linked to the ‘5 Ways to            

Wellbeing’. The All Active Academy 

would like to wish schools and           

families across the district a very 

Merry Fitmas & a Happy New Year! 

Please click on the link below to read 

their newsletter 

https://jmp.sh/Ee7BX6jI  

SEND Drop-in 

Miss Edwards is running the 
SEND Drop-in on the following 

days:- 
 

Tuesdays - 8.45am - 10am &                              

Thursdays - 2.30pm - 4pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in to 

discuss any   

      concerns you have about 

your child’s educational needs. 
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Year 5 & 6 Workshop about Bullying & Hate Crimes                                          

A dedicated Police Community Officer recently engaged our Year 5 and 6 

students in meaningful discussions about bullying and hate crimes.             

Through interactive activities, they explored how we may judge people         

based on their looks. Children picked teams using pictures, and they had         

to use looks as their only way of choosing an effective team. This was           

an impactful starter and opened children's eyes to how easy it can be            

to categorise and stereotype people.  
 

Further discussions showed the impact of bullying and hate crime. They         

also discussed unkindness online. This experience enhanced their                  

understanding of ideas we discuss in our curriculum. It highlighted the            

importance of kindness and fostering a safer and more inclusive environment.  

           EYFS & KS1 Nativity                       

Congratulations and well done to all  

of the children on such fantastic      

performances. They all worked         

extremely hard and did a fantastic job!  

Thank you to everyone who came 

along, it was evident that it was        

thoroughly enjoyed by all, and thank 

you for bringing the children back for 

the performance on Tuesday evening. 

We would like to thank parents/carers 

for providing such amazing costumes, and pass on a huge 

thank you to all the staff involved for their hard work in putting 

the performances together. 

Ho, Ho, Ho! Chaddesley 

Corbett Primary School was 

transformed into a festive 

wonderland as children from 

Reception to Year 6 em-

braced the holiday spirit in 

our joyful Santa Dash. 

Dressed in cheery red Santa 

hats, Christmas jumpers and 

antlers our Christmas super-

stars embarked on a spirited 

run, spreading smiles and seasonal joy. The school grounds 

echoed with laughter as the youngest and oldest participants 

united in merriment. The event not only promoted physical 

activity but also fostered a sense of community and festive 

cheer. A jolly time was had by all, creating lasting memories of 

a delightful Santa-filled week at our school. 
KS2 Carol Service                              

Thank you to everyone who was 

able to join us as at our KS2     

Carol Service this morning. The 

children sang  beautifully and 

those who read did so with great         

confidence.                             

Well done everyone!                                                

We would also like to thank the 
KS2 staff for all their hard                       

work in putting the Carol Service 
together. 

Upcoming dates for your diary                                                                 

December                                                                                                                                                                                        

Friday 22nd - Break up for Christmas 

January                                                                                                                                                                                         

Monday 8th - Teacher Training Day - school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 9th - Return to school 

Dates available on the website:- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

                   Shoebox Appeal                                  

Thank you to everyone who took part in the 

shoebox appeal. Your very kind donations 

will make a huge difference to the                  

Christmas of some of the most vulnerable 

children in our local community. Mrs 

McGregor, Jodie Poole and Lara Di Placido 

delivered the parcels to Barnardo’s and 

Brookside Children’s Centre on Monday 

and they will organise the distribution of the 

boxes to local families most in need of support. 


